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ASSISTANT ATTOFINE Y GET.SFIAL 

nr. Kot.ard Roffman 
1111 S.W. 16th Avenue, Apt. 156 
Gainesville, Florida 32601 

Dear t-ir. Roffman: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information 
Act request of December 15, 1976, referred to the Civil 
Rights Division for copies of certain documents relating 
to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. Your 
request was received by the Division's Freedom of 
Information/Privacy Act Unit on December 27, 1976. 

We have checked the index for the central Civil 
Rights Division filing system, and for our filing 
system covering correspondence received by this Division, 
and have found no records within this Division pertaining 
to your request. Since copies of your letter were also 
referred to the Office of the Deputy Attorney General, 
the Criminal Division and to the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation, they will make separate determinations 
and resi:ond directly to you regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

James P. Turner 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

Civil Rights Division 
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